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Dear Chair 
 
 
Taser Proposition 
 
Thank you for your letter of 7 February 2022.  
 
I can confirm that it is my intention to collate the further data, as required by the previous States 
Assembly decision, for the remaining months of the 12-month trial and to present them to the 
States Assembly prior to the debate on 29 March. I anticipate doing so as an addendum to my 
original proposition P.117/2021 and will do so as soon as reasonably possible after the 1 March.  
 
I hope this assists the Panel, if you have any further queries in relation to this matter, please do 
not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Deputy Gregory Guida  
Minister for Home Affairs  

 

 


